Messrs. /Egyptian Stock Exchange

After Greetings,

Regarding your email dated 14/1/2024, we would like to state that there has been no significant

event that has impacted the stock price on the Egyptian stock exchange. Have a great day!

Investor Relations Official in Charge

Shimaa Mohamed

Written on 14,01,2024
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